
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "duke downs"
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00367 - Nolin RECC rate case
Date: Thursday, December 15, 2016 12:03:00 PM

Dear  Mr. Downs:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Nolin RECC for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00367. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00367

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: duke downs 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 4:31 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: Re: Case Related No. 201600367

Dear Andrew,

My city is Radcliff Ky which is in Hardin County.

Sincerely.
Duke Downs

Sent from my iPhone

> On Dec 14, 2016, at 3:05 PM, Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) <Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov> wrote:
>
> Mr. Downs-
>
> Please provide your city of residence so that your comments may be entered into the case file in this matter.
>
> Thank you.
>
>
> Andrew Melnykovych
> Director of Communications
> Kentucky Public Service Commission

andrew.melnykovych
Received



> 502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
> 502-330-5981 (cell)
> Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: duke downs [
> Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 7:25 PM
> To: PSC - Public Information Officer
> Subject: Case Related No. 201600367
>
> Dear Public Service Commission
>
> I am a home consumer of Nolin Rural Electric Cooperative Corporation.  Their notice was not very user friendly
in my opinion.  However it appears that my bill will go up nearly 12 percent.  Well, most of us would like a 12
percent increase this day and time in our income.  So it appears that the increase is extremely large and as icing on
the cake, the biggest users don’t get nearly as large a percentage increase.  That appears to the general user that
we’re getting shellacked.  So if nothing else it appears like an unfair increase that places the biggest burden on the
little guy.  I appreciate your time and this opportunity to express my opinion.
> Sincerely
> Duke Downs



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Nathan Hodges"
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00367 - Nolin RECC rate case
Date: Thursday, December 15, 2016 12:02:00 PM

Dear   Mr. Hodges:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Nolin RECC for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00367. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00367

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Nathan Hodges [ ]
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 5:40 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: Re: Case Related Question 2016-00367

Big Clifty 42712 is my mailing address.
Thank you

Sent from my iPhone

> On Dec 14, 2016, at 3:06 PM, Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) <Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov> wrote:
>
> Mr. Hodges:
>
> Please provide your city of residence so that your comments may be entered into the case file in this matter.
>
> Thank you.
>
> Andrew Melnykovych
> Director of Communications
> Kentucky Public Service Commission
> 502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
> 502-330-5981 (cell)
> Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
>
>
> -----Original Message-----

andrew.melnykovych
Received



> From: Nathan Hodges [ ]
> Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 7:42 PM
> To: PSC - Public Information Officer
> Subject: Case Related Question 2016-00367
>
> I am not in favor of the rate increase as proposed by this application. I feel the private individual bears too much
of the increase. Their rate is almost THREE TIMES greater than the nearest commercial rate increase. The majority
of the increase goes directly to the cooperative in the form of member fees. I don't see how this is logical if we truly
have gone the past 10 years at the current rate and now suddenly need a 12% hike.
> Thank you for your time.
> Nathan Hodges
> 
>
>
>
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*Allison Coffey
Nolin R.E.C.C.
411 Ring Road
Elizabethtown, KY  42701-6767

*Cheryl G Thomas
Vice President Office Services
Nolin R.E.C.C.
411 Ring Road
Elizabethtown, KY  42701-6767

*James R Adkins
Jim Adkins Consulting
1041 Chasewood Way
Lexington, KENTUCKY  40513-1731

*John J Scott
108 East Poplar Street
PO Box 389
Elizabethtown, KENTUCKY  42702-0389

*Nolin R.E.C.C.
411 Ring Road
Elizabethtown, KY  42701-6767

*Michael L Miller
President & CEO
Nolin R.E.C.C.
411 Ring Road
Elizabethtown, KY  42701-6767

*Mechonda O'Brien
Nolin R.E.C.C.
411 Ring Road
Elizabethtown, KY  42701-6767

*Sara Roberson
Nolin R.E.C.C.
411 Ring Road
Elizabethtown, KY  42701-6767

*Mr. Alan Zumstein
Certified Public Accountant
1060 Ramblewood Way
Lexington, KENTUCKY  40509




